WADENA COUNTY, MINNESOTA
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
MONDAY DECEMBER 10, 2018
5:45 p.m.

Verndale City Hall
101 Brown St. SW

MEMBERS PRESENT:  James Ackerson, Ardith Car, Tara Erckenbrack, Raye Ludovissie, Jim Runyan

MEMBERS ABSENT:   None

STAFF PRESENT: Barbara Holmes, City Clerk/Treasurer; Matt Uselman, Public Works Manager; Melissa Current, Deputy Clerk

VISITORS PRESENT:  Trinity Gruenberg, Verndale Sun; Joeb Oyster, Moore Engineering; Robin Fish, Tanner Enberg, Gary Van Dam

The purpose of this public hearing is to consider the final 2018 levy collectable in 2019 and the final 2019 budget.

Mayor Ludovissie opened the public hearing at 5:45 pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ludovissie asked the public for any input.  Van Dam stated that he was told that taxes couldn’t be raised more than 20% - 22% at a time and his taxes show an increase of 26%.  Van Dam stated that the County tried to tax him for an irrigator that wasn’t his and they tried to tax him for an apartment because someone told them that his son was living above the machine shed.  Van Dam stated that his son lives in the house with him.  Van Dam stated that because of how the water flows it is making his land inhabitable.  Van Dam stated that he just letting the Council know that he has talked to Lee Brekke and he will be bringing this up at the meeting in April.  Ludovissie asked if there were any other residents that had something for the truth and taxation meeting.  No other residents voiced concerns.


The Public Hearing was closed by Mayor Ludovissie at 6:00pm.




Submitted by:				    Attest:



_________________________________	  ___________________________________
Melissa Current, Deputy Clerk			Raye Ludovissie, Mayor
